
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 8/21/2012 9:31:14 AM 
To: Tyrrell, Denise (denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: Re: Silly Question! 

Thanks Denise. That is very thoughtful. Sending home would be better. 
Redacted 

Redacted 

We check out of the hospital today ! 

Sent from my iPad 

On Aug 21, 2012, at 9:27 AM, "Tyrrell, Denise" <denise.tyrrel 1 @,cpuc.ca.gov> wrote: 

Congratulations to you and Sarah. I hope you are all well. 

Silly question: Where might I send a small baby gift? Is your work 
address OK or will it end up in some homeland security-like unidentified 
package hell? 

Best, 

Denise 

mailto:denise.tyrrell@cpuc.ca.gov

